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TCRPC, Dauphin County Officials Announce Winners of Comprehensive Plan Survey Drawing 
 
HARRISBURG, PA – Dauphin County officials held a drawing on June 8 to select three lucky winners who 
participated in an online survey to provide input on the county's comprehensive plan. 
 
The survey, conducted by the Tri-County Regional Planning Commission, solicited public opinion on a variety of 
important topics affecting Dauphin County's future, including land use, housing, economic development, 
transportation, natural resources, community service and culture.  
 
The winners of three $25 gift certificates to area restaurants were Jessica Cavey (Millworks), Cecilia Kranz 
(Hershey Entertainment & Resorts restaurants) and Karen Weber (O’Reilly’s Pub). 
 
Congratulations to the winners, and thanks to everyone who took part in the survey for making your voices 
heard! 
 

 
 
Participating in the drawing, from left, were Commissioner George Hartwick, Tri-County Regional Planning 
Commission Executive Director Tim Reardon, Controller Timothy DeFoor and Commissioner Mike Pries. 
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